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Agreed Report from the Board of Management 

Date: 25/01/2024 

 

• The Board Members attended their first Board of Management meeting as a new Board for 

Carbury School. This is the fourth meeting for this school year.  

• The importance of road safety when children are being dropped off and picked up was 

emphasised. The school has communicated this message to parents/guardians by email, 

newsletter and on the school website. The Green Schools Committee led a special assembly 

to convey this message to the pupils. 

• A copy of the Governance Manual for Primary Schools 2023-2027 was provided to each 

Board Member. The key points were highlighted and discussed. 

• The roles and responsibilities of Board members were assigned for this term of office. 

• We would like to thank the Parent Association for all their fundraising efforts in order to 

contribute to swimming lessons, music, P.E. coaching and playground equipment.  

• The following policies were reviewed and ratified by the Board of Management: 

- Geography Policy  

- Parental Complaints Procedure 

- Stay Safe Policy 

 

Signed: 

 

Secretary to the Board of Management 


